
        

   

           
      

 
 

    
  

     
  

             
                  

         
 

                  
       

 
              

             
               

  
 

             
           

  
              

                
             

  
               

                
           

  
             

 
  

       
  

   
  

   
  

   

Saturday, May 15, 2021 at 12:10:03 Eastern Daylight Time 

Subject: SRU & Giant Eagle to host second COVID-19 vaccina=on clinic May 19 & 21 
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 at 1:55:36 PM Eastern Daylight Time 
From: SRU Communica=on 
To: SRU Stakeholder 

May 11, 2021 

To the University Community: 

Slippery Rock University, in conjunc=on with the Slippery Rock Giant Eagle, will host its second COVID-
19 vaccina=on clinic for faculty, staff and students. The clinics will take place from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., 
May 19 & 21, at the Russell Wright Alumni House. 

Persons that aVended the April 21 & 23 clinics will be able to obtain the second dose of the Moderna 
vaccine to complete their series of shots. 

Unvaccinated persons can be seen as a walk-in (no appointment needed) and will have the choice to 
receive the Johnson & Johnson one-dose vaccine OR the first dose of the Moderna vaccine. If Moderna 
is selected, the second dose will be scheduled with the Slippery Rock Giant Eagle pharmacy while at 
the clinic. 

All persons that aVend the vaccina=on clinic are required to adhere to the University’s mi=ga=on 
efforts including physical distancing of 6 feet and wearing facial coverings. 

All students who are fully vaccinated against COVID-19 prior to the start of the fall semester and 
provide proof of vaccina=on will be rewarded with $50 in Flex Funds that can be used at any dining 
loca=on on campus. More details about this program will be communicated at a later date. 

SRU encourages everyone in our community to get vaccinated as soon as possible. If we achieve a 
substan=al vaccina=on rate, the University’s return to normal in the fall will be much easier to achieve, 
which will allow our community to con=nue to thrive. 

We appreciate the effort everyone is making to get vaccinated and to keep our University community 
safe. 

For addi=onal informa=on, contact Student Health Services at 724.738.2052. 

Stay healthy, 

Kris Benkeser 
Director 
Student Health Services 
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